
Houston Concrete Sawcut, LLC

ATTN: Mr. Robert E. Baker 
1500 S Dairy Ashford, Suite 445 
Houston, TX 77077 

Reference: Project: Construction of Trammel 
Fresno at California Street 
Project No.: 20221X 
Owner: Fort Bend County 
Bid No.: 22-101 

Subject: Road Closure - California St.
Date: November 9, 2022 

Dear Mr. Baker, 

Houston Concrete Sawcut, LLC would like to request a road closure on California Street for the 
Project 22-101 “Construction of California Street”. 

Houston Concrete Sawcut, LLC will implement the traffic detour shown on sheets 7 - 21 of the 
California Street Construction Plans. There will be 3 message boards notifying motorists and 
pedestrians about the road closure. Message Boards will be installed 2 weeks prior to the road 
closure as shown on the attached Detour Plan. Design Engineers (RPS Reps) already notified the 
Gas Station located on the Northeast quadrant of California-Trammel Fresno Intersection. The 
closure is estimated to begin November 28, 2022, for approximately 90 calendar days. Please do 
not hesitate to contact if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Guillermo Gomez Salas 
Houston Concrete Sawcut LLC 
Project Manager  
guillermo@houstoncsllc.com 
(713)550-3622 
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